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We recently requested feedback from current CPCF candidates, regarding the forthcoming 
examination cycles and the appetite for opening the September 2021 exam cycle to a full cycle. 
We are pleased to say that an agreement has been made for the following: 
 

• May 2021 examinations will go ahead, with all examinations being sat at local authorities only 

• September 2021 will become a full cycle 

• Professional Interviews will be sat as virtual examinations 

• Oral examinations will be sat as virtual examinations 
 
 

If you would like to defer your examinations into the September 2021 or May 2022 examination cycles, 
this will not impact your TSPC or TSPD 1–2-year timelines and there will be no deferral fees applied, 
providing the application has been submitted by the deadline given. 
 
Deferrals must be completed by April 1 2021, using the application form provided. 
 
If a delegate has already deferred into the May 2022 exam cycle, and wishes to now transfer into the 
September 2021 exam cycle; please complete the deferral form accordingly. 
 
More information will be available on the qualification resource area, for the May 2021 exam cycle, in 
due course. This will include any documentation needed to sit at your local authority in May 2021. 
 
A meeting is being held with OPSS regarding the Weights & Measures Practical examinations and 
therefore, once we have more information, a follow-up announcement will be made. 
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